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From:From: RichardRichard SquiresSquires <richard.squires@csun.edu><richard.squires@csun.edu> 
To:To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.govNEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov 
Date:Date: Thu,Thu, JunJun 11, 11, 20092009 10:4510:45 AMAM 
Subject:Subject: EnvironmentalEnvironmental ImpactImpact ReportReport 

ToTo DennisDennis BedfordBedford (California(California Dept.Dept. ofof FishFish andand Game),Game), 

TheThe NewhallNewhall RanchRanch CompanyCompany hashas releasedreleased aa planplan thatthat describesdescribes howhow 
animalsanimals andand vegetationvegetation willwill bebe managedmanaged onon itsits projectproject alongalong thethe SantaSanta 
ClaraClara River.River. TheThe proposedproposed projectproject willwill affectaffect ourour community community forfor manymany 
decadesdecades toto come:come: this this project project wouldwould be be detrimentaldetrimental to to wildlife,wildlife, 
worsenworsen traffic, traffic, and and increase increase airair pollutionpollution (not(not toto mentionmention useuse waterwater 
that that wewe dodo not not have). have). WeWe onlyonly have have until until June June 26th 26th to to review review this this
16,00016,000 pagepage plan.plan. II amam askingasking forfor aa 120120 DayDay extensionextension ofof timetime toto 
provideprovide environmentalenvironmental groups groups with with the the time time to to review review this this extremely extremely
large large document. document.

Dr. Dr. Richard Richard Squires Squires

Richard Richard Squires Squires
Professor Professor ofof GeologyGeology 
DepartmentDepartment ofof GeologicalGeological SCiences Sciences
CaliforniaCalifornia StateState UniversityUniversity 
Northridge, Northridge, CA CA 91330-8266 91330-8266
818-677-2514818-677-2514 



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-100-1 June 2010

100. E-mail from Richard Squires, dated June 11, 2009

Response 1

The comment addresses general subject areas, which received extensive analysis in the Draft EIS/EIR,
including Section 4.3, Water Resources; Section 4.5, Biological Resources; Section 4.7, Air Quality; and
Section 4.8, Traffic. The comment does not raise any specific issues regarding the analysis provided in
the Draft EIS/EIR; therefore, no additional response is provided. However, the comment will be included
as part of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed
Project. In addition, for further responsive information, please see revised Sections 4.3, 4.5, 4.7, and 4.8
of the Final EIS/EIR.

Response 2

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities.




